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On February 17, 2022, a public information meeting was held at the Coral Gables Museum to 
go over the history and design intent of the Regency Tower. The meeting started at 5:45 p.m. 
On behalf of the applicant, Joe Jimenez, Luis Castellon, and Lily Alvarez were in attendance. 

The presentation covered the site’s history, the trade between Codina Partners, the City of 
Coral Gables, and Mercedes Benz, and the Project’s design intent. Approximately ten 
neighbors attended the meeting.  

The project received positive feedback from the neighbors.  They felt it was consistent with the 
vision of the City, and it will be the transformative piece that is missing in the area. There was 
no opposition or negative remarks made about the project. 

After a short period of questions and answers, the meeting concluded at approximately 7:15 
p.m. 

  

 

   
 








